
GOLD BAR C OMMUNIT Y 
GAR AGE SALE

When: SEPTEMBER 24-26, 2010

What: COMMUNITY HALL
FUNDRAISER

ONE TIME, RAIN OR SHINE!

Where: At the Community Hall
4620 - 105 AVENUE

DONATE GOODS

• Donate your old treasures and unwanted items for
a good cause!

• Reduce and Recycle items that you no longer use
but that others might value.

• We appreciate items that are in good “saleable”
condition.

• Please don't bring us your armadillos, beds, couch-
es or clothing.

Drop-Off Donations to the Hall

Mon Sept 20 through Thurs Sept 23,

5:00  - 9:00 pm each night

SHOP 'TIL YOU DROP

• Pick up items for your fall decorating projects.

• Get an early start on your Christmas shopping,
and save money at the same time.

• Artists and crafters come and source materials for
your work

• Enjoy Glen the Balloon Guy and Miss Tury the
Face Painter - they will be busking to benefit the
hall!

Garage Sale Hours:

Fri Sept 24: 3:00 - 9:00 pm

Sat Sept 25: 9:00 am - 5:00 pm

Sun Sept 26: 10:00 am to 2:00 pm

At the event you may contribute to our brand new
Gold Bar Fundraising Jar!

SCOUT BOTTLE DRIVE
The 70th Gold Bar Scout Group will be holding their
Fall Bottle Drive on Saturday,OCTOBER 2, 2010 at
Fulton Place Hall.The funds raised are used to pay for
camping fees, outings, badges, crafts and equipment.
Please save your bottles and cans to donate to this
worthy cause.
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The Gold Bar Building Committee is holding a raf�e to raise 
funds for the new Hall renovation. There are 
three fantastic prizes to be won:

*UDQG�3UL]H�
by renowned painter (and Gold Bar resident)
Al Roberge - value

�QG�SUL]H�  over Edmonton 
with Chris Blower - value 

�UG�SUL]H� gift certi�cates
- value 

Draw date: February  26, 2011
Gold Bar Hall • 4620-105 Avenue, Edmonton Licence #: 299849

For ticket info call: Stacey 780-465-0486 or Karen 780-465-7294

5Tickets 
only

each

* 2,000 tickets printed* Must be 18 years of age or over to purchase a ticket
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Fundraising at a Glance
The community earned over $75,000 at the May
casino.Thanks again to the volunteers! Along
with additional community and corporate dona-
tions, our fundraising efforts total $738,605.30.
Your continued support is greatly appreciated
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COMMUNITY LEAGUE MEMBERSHIP
2010/2011 Memberships are now available.

At the Gold Bar Community League Annual General
Meeting on May 3, 2010 a motion was put forward
and passed to increase the Membership fees for the
2010 /2011 Membership year.The new membership
fees are now:

Family - $20.00
Adult - $10.00
Senior - $5.00

We are always looking for new canvassers to ensure
all home in the Gold Bar area are canvassed. Please
consider canvassing a route.A routes has on average
25 homes.

If you have any questions about the increase or to
sign up for a route please feel free to contact Karen
at 780 465-7294 or bklball@telus.net

With your membership comes:

FREE COMMUNITY SWIM! 
Starting in October, Hardisty and Bonnie Doon pools
put on free Community swims for all ages for all
Community League Members, just show your mem-
bership pass to get in! Please check the pool sched-
ules for day and time.

COMMUNITY LEAGUE WELLNESS PROGRAM! 
Present your valid Gold Bar Community League
Membership at any City of Edmonton Leisure, Sports
and Fitness Facility and choose from the following
Community League Wellness products!

Annual Pass - Community League Members receive a
20% discount on Child,Youth,Adult, Senior and Family
Annual Passes! (What a deal!) * 

Multi-Admission Pass - Community League Members
receive a 15% discount on our already discounted
multi-admission pass (10+ visits) * 

Community League Members who purchase the
above passes will be issued a Photo ID card to be
presented upon each visit.

* No refunds or exchanges will be issued for previ-
ously purchased passes. Cannot be combined with
other offers.

OUR ELEMENTARY NEEDS YOU
Our community is so blessed that Gold Bar
Elementary remains open! To enhance the learning
opportunities at the school the Gold Bar Parents
Society has secured a Casino Night on Tuesday,
December 7 and Wednesday, December 8.

Volunteers are needed so please sign-up in the school
office or phone 780-466-4116 by October 4th.

BEAVER, CUB & SCOUT REGISTRATION
Registrations are still being accepted. Beavers (ages 5
to 7), meet on Wednesdays from 6:30 to 7:30 p.m.
and Cubs (ages 8 to 10) and Scouts (ages 11 to 14)
meet on Tuesdays from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. at Fulton
Place Hall.

Registration fees are $180 per youth. For more
information , please call Lorna @ (780) 465-5594 or
Lorie @ (780) 447-1110.

GOLD BAR SPRAY DECK CELEBRATED
The weather was brilliant for our celebration in June!
The fun included two bouncy castles (funded by the
City) and treats funded by the Community League: a
cotton candy machine that ran for the full two hours,
and ice cream for all.A big thank you to CFEP for
funding many extras at our park including the water
features, the wonderful water table, extra seating, and
the bike racks.Thank you to the volunteers: Johnanne
Ross, Deena Hopkinson, Grayson Gross, Don
Linklater, Natalie Hendricks; and to the Spray Deck
Planning Committee with a special thanks to Tammy
Schatull for making our spray deck a reality.

SUMMER PLAYGROUND PROGRAM
The ice cream social to kick off the greenshack pro-
gram was another beautiful day.Thanks to Ray Ball for
donating the ice cream cones; and to Doug Gross,
Sharon Harker, Karla Hough, and Johnanne Ross for
scooping up the ice cream; and to the community for
subsidizing the program.The leaders were terrific
with over 2400 participants during the summer.

GOLD BAR CHRISTMAS CRAFT SHOW
November 20, 2010   10 a.m. – 4 p.m.

Free admission. Free parking.

All are welcome to attend the Earlybird Christmas
Craft show and enjoy the crafts from over 20 various
crafters, everything from awesome jewellery to
ceramics to pet treats to beautiful photographs and
many more wonderful hand-crafted items!!

BINGO DATES FOR 2010
Volunteering at bingos supports your community.
Here’s when we could use your help:

Fri. SEP 17
Mon. Oct 25
Tues. OCT 26
Sat. NOV 6
Sat. NOV 20
Wed. Dec 22

Please contact Lorna at 780-465-5594 to volunteer.

RE: OUTDOOR SWIM
Our apologies for any disappointment or inconven-
ience caused by Gold Bar’s name not being on the list
of communities who sponsored free swims at the
outdoor pools.We planned to participate but there
was a mix-up which we have yet to sort out.

GOLD BAR PRESCHOOL
Yes, there is still a space open for your 3 or 4 year-
old in our parent co-operative preschool, operating
out of Gold Bar Elementary school. It runs MWF
from 9 to 11:30 a.m. Call Heather Johnstone at 780-
249-4190 for more information.

NEED A BABYSITTER?
Our Community League has a babysitting registry
with a roster of local young people willing to babysit
on a casual basis.

Call Lil at 780-466-4060 and she will put you in touch
with someone offering babysitting services, or add
your name to the registry if you would like to
babysit.

MEDIEVAL SOCIETY FEAST
WHAT: An invitation to step back in time to the year
1230 and partake with us at the ‘Wynendyne Abbey’
for an evening of political intrigues, revelries and food.
Your Host encourages Period Feast attire.

WHERE: Gold Bar Community Hall, 4620-105 Ave.

WHEN: October 2, 2010   Doors Open at 6 Bells

Contact Lady Janet for tickets (Adult $50, Child $35
and VIP $75) at 780-710-4470

WITH SYMPATHY
On July 28, a long time resident of Gold Bar,Vlod
Chaly, passed away. He and his wife,Annie Houg, had
recently relocated to Calgary. Over the years Vlod
and the Houg family contributed greatly to the whole
community and he shall be missed.

Margaret Forbes' husband, Hugh, recently passed
away; he had been ill for a while. Many people know
of Margaret as she has been teaching swimming at
Hardisty Pool for many years.

Marg Birmingham passed away on July 29. She looked
after the Gold Bar bingo back in the 70's and 80's.
Her relatives still reside in Gold Bar.

GOLD BAR COMMUNICATIONS
Please e-mail newsletter submissions to:
sondi@telus.net or call Sondi at 780-468-2237.

If you need to post a message on the community
sign located at 106 Ave. & 47 St., please e-mail
Stacey at stacey.goldbar@hotmail.com or call 780-
465-0486.

Look on the Gold Bar website for events and info:
www.goldbarcl.com

If you need to send any correspondence regarding
the Community League, or to send a donation to the
Building Committee, please mail to:

Gold Bar Community League
P.O Box 38124 Capilano
10155-50 St. Edmonton,AB  T6A 3Y6

                                          


